

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 2nd November 2023

Reception Reading Books

Dear Parents and Carers.

Earlier this week your child came home with their first reading book. Unfortunately, several children are missing their books today, so can we please kindly remind you to ensure that these are kept in your child's book bag and returned every **Thursday** so they can be changed.

As a reminder about how the phonic and reading system works, please refer to the letter that was sent to parents/carers on Tuesday, 5th September. A copy of the letter can be found here.

Thank you for your cooperation and if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Nikki Mackie

Assistant Headteacher - EYFS